Butch Wlaschin

As Carlos said, this peer exchange is definitely a partnership between FHWA and
AASHTO. | want to thank the Carlos, Jennifer Brandenburg, Ananth, and Tim Henkel for
their leadership and making this peer exchange and conference a success.

You’ve heard a lot about MAP-21 over the past few days...

..MAP-21 requires us to develop a new rule on risk-based asset management plans...
..we have listened to what you, the asset management and maintenance practitioners,
have said about what should be included in the new rule on risk-based asset
management plans.

...... we are developing a new rule...

With that | will turn it over to Matt Hardy, from AASHTO



